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A big welcome 
to all the new 

swimmers 
who have 

joined us over 
the summer.

Club Champs 

With the summer holidays a distance 
memory, we now look forward to 

highlight of the Newport Swimming 
Club calendar -  our Club 

Championships.  For the first time 
we are licensing this event, which 

means swimmers times count!
As we are licensing the meet we are 

having to rely on the wider 
swimming community to provide 
the correct amount of qualified 

officials to meet the legal 
requirements. In return many of our 
officials are giving up their time to 

help other clubs with their club 
champs. We are all volunteers and 
we would welcome any support 

parents can offer.
All families are encouraged to stay, 
support and cheer on the swimmers 
during the meet.  On the final night 

there will be a cake stall, please 
support by providing cakes and 

purchasing yummy goodies.
Good Luck to all swimmers!

Volunteer Profile

New Feature – as the Club is run 
solely by Volunteers we thought we 
would run a feature on a different 
volunteer every month.  First up is 
Megan who joined the club in 2016 

when her son started swimming.  Megan 
is the Club Secretary, maintains the 
website, is a Level One Coach on 
Thursday Nights & a J1 Official.  

Megan grew up in Australia and came to 
the UK for two years back in 1997! 

Megan is a qualified nurse & midwife 
but now works with her husband doing 

his business accounts. Her favourite 
pastimes include having BBQ's on a 
sunny day (yes we do throw prawns 
onto the barbie) or curling up on the 

couch with the fire on & watching a film 
on a wintry day. 

CLUB NEWS

Masters Swimming 
News

The Master’s Team are 
now in training for the 

Masters County 
Champion on 14th 

October. In the evening 
it’s the Masters Social all 

current (or those 
considering to become a) 

volunteer welcome.   
Speak to  Angela or Lou if 

interested.

             Kit for Sale

Club Clothing, swimwear, 
hats are available at most 
sessions.

Costumes £22.00
Jammers £20.00

New PB/Log Books £6.50
New Handle paddles £16

New & Used Fins too.

Orders for personalised 
hoodies need to be placed 

before the 29th Nov for 
Christmas delivery. For 

details and to place an order 
 please, speak to  Liz or 

Louise M

Dates for you 
diary       

Oct 
6th/7th Shrewsbury Autumn 
Meet – entries closed

11th Club Champs 400m only

14th Masters County 
Champs

17th Club Champs 6.30-8pm

18th Club Champs 6.30–8pm

24th Club Champs 6.30-8pm

25th Club Champs 6.30-8pm

25th Cake Stall

Nov

15th Cake stall

24th Northgate PB Buster – 
entries closed

25th Northgate PB Buster – 
entries closed

29th  Last orders for 
hoddies

  Licensed Times     

Swimmers results from 
licensed meets can be 
found at:  

www.swimmingresults.
org/individualbest/

Fundraising
Thank you to all the 

bakers who made cakes, 
biscuits and flapjack for 
the cake stall. The stall 

raised over £77.00.

                  LOOK OUT FOR     
ANGELA WHO IS 

               HAPPY TO DISCUSS    
               EASYFUNDRAISING   

        WITH YOU.
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